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MEDIA RELEASE 
 
 
DATE:  March 22, 2019   RELEASE DATE: Immediate 
 
FROM:  Heather Glasgow, Planning Technician 
  Brian White, Councillor and Member of the Sarnia Environmental  
  Advisory Committee 
 
SUBJECT: Accepting Nominations for the Go Green Awards 
 
 
The City of Sarnia is now accepting nominations for the 2019 Go Green 
Awards. The purpose of the awards program is to promote environmental 
stewardship in the City and to recognize the successes of individuals and 
groups that make a positive contribution to improve the environment in the 
City.  

Nominations will be accepted in the following six categories: small business, 
medium business, eco-warrior, community stewardship, greenest classroom, 
and youth or youth group. Nomination forms may be submitted until Friday, 
April 12th, 2019 at 4:30 p.m.  

Go Green Award winners will be announced in a media release on Earth Day 
(April 22nd). Awards will be formally presented to recipients by Sarnia City 
Council at the May 6, 2019 Regular Council meeting.  

The Go Green Awards Information Sheet and Nomination Form are available 
on the City’s website at www.sarnia.ca in the News Centre. 

Nomination forms may be submitted by email to planning@sarnia.ca, in 
person or by mail to City Hall:  

City of Sarnia 
Attn. Planning Department (3rd Floor) 
3018 Christina Street N. 

http://www.sarnia.ca/
mailto:planning@sarnia.ca


P.O. Box 3018  
Sarnia ON  N7T 7N2 

Nominations can also be submitted using the Online Nomination Form located 
on the Smart Sarnia webpage at parksandrec.smartsarnia.com. 
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For further information contact:  
Councillor Brian White  
brian.white@sarnia.ca or 519-464-2585 

Heather Glasgow, Planning Technician 
heather.glasgow@sarnia.ca or 519-332-0330 ext. 3259 

https://parksandrec.smartsarnia.com/
mailto:brian.white@sarnia.ca
mailto:heather.glasgow@sarnia.ca

